MAGNOLIA FOREST GARDEN CLUB

April, 2023

The Magnolia Forest Garden Club held their April meeting at the home of Linda Donaldson. The President and First Vice President Beryl Deris called the meeting to order with a Pledge, and a prayer. Treasurer and committee reports were given. Garden of the Month was awarded to Lynn and Lisa Adams for their beautiful garden, and judged by Linda Donaldson and Mary Jean Herman.

"Art In Bloom" at NOMA was March 22-28, 2023, and our club entered the competition with a floral arrangement depicting a Monet painting. I am happy to announce that our club received a Third Place Award.

The Adopt a School committee presented a "Bee" Program to the 4th graders at Brock Elementary led by Judy Cougle on Thursday, March 16, 2023.

Our club is planning a Whimsical Flower Show in May. Also, an Installation Luncheon was scheduled for May 11, 2032 at a restaurant in Mandeville.

The program this month was a plant sale which is always a big hit and a lot of laughs with the members.

Following the program, the members enjoyed delicious refreshments provided by thehostess and co-hostesses.



From left, Judy Cougle, Jane Freeman, Carroll Knowles, co-hostesses, Linda Donaldson, Hostess, Darlene Fuller, Fay Vogt, and Doris Mott, co-hostesses.